
 

 

 

JANET HASKINS 

Wind installations is evaluated by local towns & agencies that have no previous experience with 
this technology. Bonding is lax or absent. NY DEC Noise Guidance is not a regulatory document/ 
We should use the World Health Organization Guidance document 35db nighttime. No visual 
assessment that is regulatory -- Please don't destroy a natural resource like the St. Lawrence 
waterfront. State energy office no longer exists The PSC's regulations regarding electric utilities 
do not identify requirements that pertain to wind generation. We need clarification. Please exam 
these and many other issues that affect the taxpayers, residents, of the Cape Vincent area. We are 
so concerned that our local officials are benefiting financially and unable to make objective 
decisions, nor do they want to hear true information. This is about energy -- we need you to 
regulate the right thing!!  


